
TUTBURY PARISH COUNCIL 
9 PINFOLD CLOSE 

TUTBURY 
BURTON UPON TREN 

STAFFORDSHIRE DE13 9NJ 
 
 
28th September 2015 
 
Mr R Nuth 
26 Hillcrest 
Tutbury 
Burton on Trent 
DE13 9JD 
 
Dear Mr Nuth, 
 
Wreath Holders  
 
Thank you for informing the council of your plans for the wreath holders in your email 
dated 17th September. The detail was very informative about the proposed wreath 
holders you have planned for the War Memorial. I have been asked to reply as 
follows.  The Parish Council are responsible for the maintenance of the closed 
church yard, and to safeguard this area for all to use. The area that you propose to 
site the wreath holders is within the closed church yard that the council are 
responsible for.  
 
The Parish Council do object to the wreath holders that you propose, this is based 
on concerns regarding the safety of the spikes and that they may not be in keeping 
with the Grade 1 listed Church building. Tutbury Parish Council would like to invite 
you to the next parish meeting to discuss this further. This meeting will be held 
October 19th at Charity House 7.30pm. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

K Duffill 
 
Karen Duffill 
Clerk 
 
 

Clerk: 
K Duffill Telephone 

07486 406045 


